From: Annabel Leventon

Sent: 10 January 2023 17:46
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Re: HS2 Primrose Hill consultation
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Re my objection to HS2 headhouse at Adelaide Road,

I R ccents Park Road Bridge at Primrose hill,
at the top of Gloucester Avenue, the pedestrian iron bridge over the railway.
This is where you can't fail to see the proposed building and it will be hideous!

Thank you,
Regards

Annabel

ANNABEL LEVENTON

www.annabelleventon.com

THE REAL ROCK FOLLIES out now

Cabaret Show Reel

T object to the hideous headhouse that can clearly be seen | GGG
I L is entirely out of keeping with ANY architecture | EEG_G

This i1s what needs to happen:

1. Consult with key local stakeholders (CRHT was never consulted)

2. Respect the heritage of the tunnel portals, raised to grade IT* by a CRHT initiative, the finest
structure in Primrose Hill, and do nothing to demean or belittle their setting, blending the new
structure into its surroundings

3. Respect the views of owners and residents in neighbouring properties
4. Reinstate the woodland landscape and enhance the existing nature reserve
5

. Provide an adequate cross passage to allow movement of flora and fauna, and eventually people, in
front of the vent shaft



6. Give something back to the local community to compensate for all the disruption, something that
would enhance the environment despite the engineering works.

Thank you,

Regards

Annabel

ANNABEL LEVENTON

www.annabelleventon.com

THE REAL ROCK FOLLIES out now

Cabaret Show Reel



